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SB 445 

Opposition 

Written only testimony 

 

I oppose this bill.  The only reason for limiting the availability of ballot drop boxes is to prevent people 

from voting.  Every attempt to make it harder to vote is undemocratic and goes against the founding 

principles of this country.  Having secure ballot drop boxes spread throughout large counties like 

Johnson County or more expansive rural areas makes it easier for people to return their ballots.  There 

have been no issues with drop boxes in previous elections.  Oppose this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

Amy Voelker, MD 

Private citizen 

 

 


